
From: "LC Karachi" <lincolncornerkarachi01@gmail.com> 
To: registrar@neduet.edu.pk, csa@neduet.edu.pk 
Cc: faryal@pacc.edu.pk 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 December, 2018 11:46:33 AM 
Subject: Invitation for Fulbright Scholarship and GRE 
 

Dear Concerned, 
 

I'm messaging you on behlaf of Lincoln Corner Karachi. Lincoln Corners are partnerships 
between the Embassy of the United States of America and selected institutions in 
Pakistan.  
 

We would be glad if you could float our event's invitation among your students via email 
or text message. 
 

Mentioned below are the details of our event. 
 

The most awaited Fulbright Scholarship Program is about to open. Therefore, Lincoln 
Corner Karachi is organizing an informative session for the students about application 
guidelines, eligibility criteria, available disciplines, GRE and much more. 
 

The session will be delivered by USEFP, an organization that administrate Fulbright in 
Pakistan. 
 

The program funds up to 12 months of scholarship which enables students from abroad 
to study and conduct research in the United States. 
 

We would hereby like to invite 3rd and 4th year of Bachelors and Masters students to our 
session on "Fulbright Scholarship and GRE". 
 

Register with us at: 
https://goo.gl/forms/3fW3AF1jp9lB0lR43 
 

Time: December 11, 2018 
Date: 3pm to 5pm 
Venue: Lincoln Corner Karachi, Liaquat Memorial Library, Stadium Road, Karachi. 
 

Link to our Facebook event page: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/304279280420103/?ti=icl 
 

Regards, 
Sara Shah 
Assistant Coordinator - Marketing and Outreach 
Lincoln Corner Karachi - Liaquat Memorial Library  
0320-1102168 
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